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Dufur School District Electronic Device Policy 
 
Cellular and other electronic devices not approved for students by the school, will be out of sight 
and silent during all classes from Kindergarten through twelfth grades in Dufur School.  
 
If a student has a device in sight during class, the device will be placed in a Yondr pouch. 
The student can unlock the device at the conclusion of the school day.  
 
A second offense will result in the device being kept in the office all day for three days, any 
additional offense will result in the device being kept in the office all day for five days. Parents 
will be notified of each offense. 
 
Kindergarten through eighth grades will have devices silent and out of sight throughout the 
school day. 
 
High school students will have devices silent and out of sight during classes, they can access 
their devices during passing times and lunch. 
 
All Staff Members will keep their devices out of sight during their work day, unless the device is 
being used for a school function. Staff members can access their devices during non student 
contact time. Students shouldn’t see staff members' devices during class except in 
emergency situations, or work related.  


